
Amendments  to the operating schedule 

From: 

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 8:15 AM 
To: Mills, Dorcas 

Subject: Brew By Numbers - 75 Enid Street 

Hi Dorcas, 

I hope you are well.  Following the remarks by Sarah Newman I would like to submit the 

following alterations to my license application: 

Capacity has been reduced to 100 visitors plus staff.  I have altered this on the fire risk 

assessment, which is attached to this email. 

Although the supply of alcohol for both on- and off- site consumption should be licensed 

between the hours of 08:00 and 23:00 Monday to Sunday the bulk of this time we will be 

operating with low level impact as visitors will be infrequent and in small groups of 

wholesale customers or customers visiting for private tastings. 

High level impact operating hours - when the premises will be open to the stated capacity of 

100 people - will be 18:00-22:00 Wednesday-Friday, inclusive, and 11:00-20:00 on Saturday. 

In order to better address the licensing objective of prevention of public nuisance we will 

install a windowed PVC curtain across the roller shutter door opening.  This will reduce noise 

escaping onto the street while not impeding egress in case of emergency. 

Would you be so kind as to update my application to reflect these alterations?  Please don't 

hesitate to contact me for further information or clarification. 

Best regards, 

Dave Seymour 
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